
 

 

SPEAKERS CORNER
Welcomes 

Rob Hughes, 

Chairman of the British Microlight Association 

& Tim Hardy, 
Chairman of the Light Aircraft Association

Saturday 12.00 to 13.00

Both Associations have a long and 
successful history and have many 
things in common. Recent discussions 
on working more closely together have 
led to considerations for a merger into 
one, larger and more effective 
organisation.

Tim and Rob are seeking the views 
of their respective members on such an 
amalgamation and members are invited 
to listen to the reasoning behind a 
possible merger, and to engage in a 
Question & Answer session to put their 
own views.

LAA/BMAA Merger Q & A


